To Whom It May Concern,
I would like to raise two matters regarding the registration standards.

Firstly, the 30 hours of CPD required per year may be unrealistic to achieve
particularly for part time OTs. I believe that other professions e.g
Physiotherapist only require 20 hours of CPD per year. This amount of CPD
hours may be more achievable.

Secondly, the documentation regarding keeping records on CPD is very laborious
particularly with regards to the section on reflection. Written reflections
is commonly used to assist student during their practical placements however,
for practising professionals the process of reflection occurs on a daily basis
and is internalised. The process of having to write it down would be
extremely time consuming and an ineffective learning activity since it is
unclear what purpose it would serve.

Kind Regards

S Slabbert



